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November 13, 2017  VIA EMAIL 
 

Brothers and Sisters; 

This letter is to bring everyone up to date on bargaining and CIRB hearings for managers/BU 

work. 

On November 7, 2017 the Company formally requested that the Board adjourn the hearing 

dates currently scheduled for November 14 to 17, 2017. The Board has decided to adjourn the 

scheduled hearings and set aside the following possible continuation dates of April 3 to 6 and 

April 9 to 13, 2018. The Board’s decision and reasoning to adjourn is detailed in the attached, 

November 9, 2017 letter.  

On Friday, we confirmed the availability of the parties to meet to start bargaining on November 

16 and 17 in Toronto. We have further put aside the week of November 27th in the West and will 

schedule dates as necessary.  

We will provide further updates as they develop.   

 

In Solidarity, 

 

Dave Fulton Greg Edwards,  
General Chairman - CTY West  General Chairman - LE West   

 
 

  
Wayne Apsey John Campbell 
General Chairman, CTY East General Chairman, LE East 
 
 

CC:  Doug Finnson President TCRC 


